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April 10, 2024 

John Thompson 
W.W. Clyde & Co. 
10303 E Dry Creek Road, #300 
Englewood, CO  80112 
 
 

RE: Collett Property, File No. M-2024-011, Receipt of Incomplete Construction Material 
Special (111) Operation Reclamation Permit Application Package  

Dear Mr. Thompson: 
On Monday, April 08, 2024, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) received 
the Construction Material Special (111) Operation Reclamation Permit Application package for 
the Collett Property, File No. M-2024-012.  A preliminary review of the information received 
determined that the following items must be received before the Division can consider the 
application submitted and technical review can begin: 
 

1. Application form does not specify the post-mine land use. Please update the form and 
resubmit. 

2. No Affidavit of Posting Notice (sign) was included as required by Rule 1.6.2(1)(b) 
Additionally to expedite the review process the Division has conducted a preliminary adequacy 
review of the application materials submitted. The Division determined that the following issue(s) 
of concern shall be adequately addressed before the application can be considered for approval. 

3. Pursuant to Rule 6.3.3(b) the estimated depth to which soil, suitable as a plant growth 
medium, will be salvaged for use in the reclamation process. 

4. Specify if explosives will be used in conjunction with the mining or reclamation process 
pursuant to Rule 6.3.3(p) 

5. The Division was under the impression that the new access road is not permitted to stay 
post mining. Please provide documentation from CDOT that a driveway permit will be 
granted, otherwise the road will need to be removed.  Rule 6.3.4(1)(d) 

6. Rule 6.3.7 Source of Legal Right-to-Enter. Agreement included but was not notarized. 



   

7. A financial warranty in the amount of $72,551. The replacement bond previously submitted 
was for Permit No. M-2022-051. 

8. Provide a properly executed performance warranty 
 
YOUR APPLICATION WILL NOT BE CONSIDERED SUBMITTED UNTIL ALL THE INFORMATION LISTED ABOVE 
IS RECEIVED AND FOUND SUFFICIENT TO BEGIN OUR REVIEW.  A DECISION DATE WILL BE ESTABLISHED 
15 DAYS FROM THE DATE OF RECEIPT OF ALL OF THE REQUESTED INFORMATION. 
You have sixty (60) days from the above date to submit all necessary documents that the Office 
needs for an application to be considered filed.  If, at the end of the sixty day period, the application 
has not been determined to be filed with the Office, the Office shall deny the application and 
terminate the application file. 
This letter shall not be construed to mean that there are no other technical deficiencies in your 
application.  The Division will review your application to determine whether it is adequate to meet 
the requirements of the Act after submittal of all required items. 

If you require additional information, have questions or concerns, please contact me at 

amy.yeldell@state.co.us or 970-210-1271 

 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Amy Yeldell 
Environmental Protection Specialist  
 
 
 
Ec: 
Travis Marshall 
JC York, Consultant 
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